
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
HB 2578 will help encourage more contributions from average citizens, so that politicians are held 
accountable by the people they represent, rather than by a few wealthy contributors. Please support HB 
2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Lynette Boone 
2115 Hawkins Ln 
Eugene, OR 97405-1325 
 
 
 


